
 

 

October 24, 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Time is going fast, and Chinese New Year is rapidly approaching.  We 
would like to remind that Orient Display China factory will be closed from 
January 18th - February 8th, 2020.  

 

Factory lead time will be longer than usual during the upcoming holiday 
season, kindly place your orders in advance so we have enough time to 
process your orders to avoid any delay. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Cheung 

Marketing Manager 


